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First, based on the SCOTUS Bruen ruling, this is unconstitutional and will not survive judicial scrutiny. Second, the
only individuals that this law is targetting is the law-abiding citizens that have taken the time, effort, and money to
obtain a Maryland Wear and Carry permit. This is targeting doctors, pharmacists, military contractors, business
owners, etc. And these individuals are not the ones committing the crimes that you are concerned with. It is the
criminals who don't pay attention to the laws/regulations that are committing crimes. They aren't getting Wear and
Carry permits. And they certainly don't care what the government says about where they can carry them. The
criminals that carry guns don't care about life - they will kill you just for looking at them and not think twice about it.
And by preventing the law-abiding people from being able to defend themselves and others from criminals, you are
actually helping the criminals and aiding in their crimes. Third, exempting yourselves from this law make you a
hypocrite and a corrupt government official. It also means that you understand that it is making those who are not

criminals defenseless and you don't want to be defenseless (who does) - that underscores how corrupt you are. Any
of the commissioners who support this should resign because you don't belong in a government of free people.
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